
 

 

August 23, 1995 

 

Mr. William Lawrence III 

1456 South Lilac Avenue 

Bloomington, CA 92316 

 

Dear Mr. Lawrence: 

 

Per our telephone conversation today, I am enclosing a three-paged fact sheet about the Assassination 

Records Review Board.  I have also added your name to our mailing list. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the work of the Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 


